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MEET THE TEACHER 

During this first half term we offer parents and 
carers an opportunity to “Meet the Teacher”.  

We will share the details of this open evening next 
week so that you can once again have an early 

opportunity to find out about the year ahead, see 
you child’s classroom, meet their teacher and ask 

any initial questions.  

We will confirm dates and details shortly. 

HOMEWORK AND READING BOOKS 
 

Homework will re-commence from next Friday—

set through Microsoft Teams, Ed Shed and 

Deepening Understanding.  Children in 

Reception, Year 1 and some of Year 2 will also 

receive a weekly code to use to access a phonics 

e-book on the Rhino Reader App to complement 

their phonics learning in school. 

Please support your children to complete their 

homework activities which are set to reinforce and 

practice learning from in school and make sure 

that they read regularly, at least 3 times per week.  

Thank you. 

ASSEMBLIES 
 

Our celebration assemblies begin on Monday, so weekly 
attendance, team point totals and award winners will be 

back on the newsletter next week too.  On Monday we will 
introduce our young leaders who have been elected or 

appointed for this year. If your child is receiving an award 
in assembly, you will be notified by text on the Thursday 
before so that if possible you can make arrangements to 

attend the following Monday to see them receive their 
award.  

 
Other special assembly dates will be published each term 

so keep an eye on the newsletter so that you can get 
dates booked in and come and enjoy watching your  

child’s assembly. 

To love, serve and learn as Jesus shows us 

SNACKS AND LUNCHES 

Please support us in our 
focus on promoting a 

healthy lifestyle by 
ensuring that your child 
comes to school with a 

healthy snack and 
packed lunch.  

Guidance can be found in your child’s planner  

A reminder that children should not bring nuts, or 
foods containing nuts into school as there are 
children in our school who have a nut allergy. 

Please make sure that your child’s ParentPay account 
remains topped up to cover the cost of school meals for 
children in Key Stage 2 and any snacks for all children.  

Please be aware that we are unable to fulfil snack orders 
if funds are not available on the account. 

We hope that you all had a great summer break!  It has been lovely to welcome children and 

families back this week and we look forward to a really successful year ahead. 

   Mr Vernon 
PE LESSONS 

 

Children are to come to school in their PE kits on 
the days outlined below, with the exception of 

children in Reception class who should leave their 
PE kit in school for now: 

 
Monday: Reception and Year 1/2 

Tuesday: Reception, Year 3/4 and Year 6  
Wednesday: Reception, Year 1/2 and Year 4/5 

Thursday: Year 3/4 and Year 4/5 
Friday: Year 6 


